February 28, 1995
Bridgewater, Néw Jersey 08807
Chief of Police Richard z. Voorhees;

Shopping at the Bridgewater Commons Mall on Saturday, February
twenty-fifth, My purse was stolen. This was a terrifying
experience as my address and house keys were in my purse.

arrived at the Mall. He obtained all information in a respect-
ful and mannerly way. His professional manner calmed my fears.
Seven hours after My purse was taken Officer Galli returned

it with everything, but the money, in tack.

I would like to commend and thank Officer Galli for his extreme
professional and compassionate handling of my case. I feel
he went above and beyond the call of duty.

Chief Voorhees please keep hiring men like Officer Galli.
These men are our unsung heroes.

Sincerely Yours,
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